
 

First Lutheran Preschool 

 

Security Camera Policy 
 
 
Dear FLP Families,  
 

To secure the safety and security of all children, staff, parents, and visitors, as well as the 

security of our preschool facility, First Lutheran Preschool have installed security cameras.  

Cameras are installed outdoors as well as one indoors; one in the playground, 2 outdoor side 

gates, front door, and the school office. We also have a Blink Video Doorbell located at the 

front door. Our security cameras have been positioned in appropriate places within and 

around our preschool and are used in order to help promote the safety and security of people 

and property.  

 

Because we respect the privacy of all children, parents, and staff in our preschool, our 

security cameras are for internal purposes only.   

 

Only the Director and Church Manager have access to our security cameras either at the 

school office at the site or may be viewed remotely at a different location when not on 

campus.  

 

The following signature are required to acknowledge that you have read and understood this 

policy in its entirety. 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Child’s Name 

 

____________________________________________________  ________________________________________ 

Parent Signature       Date 

 


